Dear Parent

I am sorry it has taken so long since my last correspondence to you with regards to the lacrosse, netball, geography tour to Canada and the USA. I have also attached the proposed itinerary as it stands at the moment so you can get a feel of what your daughters will be up to.

I know that some of you were thinking of joining us out there with the intention of continuing your summer holidays from Canada and I am more than happy to put you in touch with James Kennedy of Sweet Chariot so that he can assist you with these arrangements.

As you will see from the itinerary, we are departing from Gatwick’s South Terminal and so I shall be organising transport from School and back to School on our return. I would be grateful if you could let me know if you intend to take your daughter straight to Gatwick or would like her to depart from School (there is of course no cost for this)
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As on previous tours the Schools’ insurance will cover the cost of any lacrosse injuries etc and I will supply all the girls with goggles which are mandatory in both the USA and Canada. I will also be back in touch before the Lent holidays with regards to Visa Waivers etc. Please could I ask that your daughter’s passport has a minimum of 6 months validation from our departure date of July 6

I am now able to give you the total cost for the trip, which is £2,000. The girls will be organising fundraising events at School but should you know of any individuals or companies who might like to sponsor any team kit please do not hesitate to let myself or Honor Congreve hcongreve@heathfieldschool.net and katy Smyth-Osborne ksmythosborne@heathfieldschool.net (tour captains know)  


Finally, I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the National schools’ tournament at Surrey sports park, Guildford and if I can be of further assistance please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Enjoy the rest of the half term

Best wishes

Wendy Reynolds


